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Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

The proposal supported by the IEPA and Dynergy to amend the Multi Pollutant Standard (MPS) is unwise because
it would give Dynegy the option to increase air pollution (NOx and SO2) at specifiedl Dynegy plants.  The proposal
covers coal fired plants, including Baldwin, Coffeen, Duck Creek, Edwards, Havana, Hennepin, Joppa, and
Newton.  The increase in pollution as a result would have significant negative impact on the public health of the
communities who live near these plants.

A high number of Dynegy's plants are located in Environmental Justice communities so a potential increase in NOx
and SO2 pollution from individual Dynegy plants presents Environmental Justice concerns. Both pose serious health
risks, especially for vulnerable community members like infants and small children, the elderly, and asthmatics.

In view of these facts, the IPC Board should reject the regulatory changes proposed by the Illinois Environmental
Protection Agency and Dynegy.

Sincerely,

Julie Prandi99 
905 N. Evanst
Bloomington, IL 61701
jprandi@iwu.edu
(309) 828-3230
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